
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
Announcement No. 05/2025      IJmuiden, 13 January 2025  
 
 
 
Subject: Temporary placement of artwork in the water near NDSM site 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following: 

Period 15 January to 16 February 2025 

A floating work of art is temporarily exhibited near the NDSM site in Amsterdam North. It is a 
floating object of 8m in diameter and approximately 3m in height that is anchored 50m from the 
quay (see appendix 1). From sunset to 23:00, the object is illuminated as a setting sun (see Appendix 
2).  
 
The location of the object does not cause any hindrance to through shipping. 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 
 

 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Appendix 1: Location Art 
 

 
 
 
Appendix 2: Impression Art  

 


